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Summary
The presentation made at the health scrutiny sub-committee meeting will inform 
Members of the measures in place at Barts Health NHS Trust, to treat patients’ pain 
in hospital. The presentation will outline the pain management options available to 
patients, the procedures in place to ensure patients pain is treated appropriately, 
and the measures in place to monitor the effectiveness and safety of the prescribed 
treatment.  

Recommendations:

The Health Scrutiny Sub-Committee is recommended to: 

1. Note the presentation from Barts Health and comment on the effectiveness of 
the pain management provision available to patients in the hospital. 

 


